
Recipient:  

Narendra Modi 

Prime Minister of India 

Prime Minister’s Office 

South Block, Raisina Hill, New Delhi-110011 

India 

Dear Mr. Prime Minister, 

I am writing to draw your attention to the case of the Bhopal disaster victims and their 

families, who remain without compensation even 30 years after the gas leak. 

With respect to the above-mentioned facts, I ask you to:  

 Urge the Indian government to undertake proper cleaning and securing of the gas 

accident scene; 

 Revise the number of the dead and injured and recompense the families hit by the 

disaster. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter, your help is greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

 


